
Kudos: MATP 

The Director’s Action Line (DAL) was contacted by a client who wanted to praise MATP staff. The client – 

who recognized Karen Evins, Jean Fagan, Jim Farwell, Cynthia Kidd, and Cynthia Martinelli by name – 

stated that she “considers all the staff of MATP as part of [her] medical team that helped to keep her 

alive.” She continued by saying that MATP staff are “more important than they know” and “as important 

as the doctors that worked to keep her alive.” She concluded by saying, “money is not wasted on the 

MATP program.” 

  


